
TITLE and ABSTRACT SUBMISSION 
 

First Workshop on Binaries in the Solar System 
 
Deadlines:   Please submit the text preregistration form (just return the email with 
the requested info) and title as soon as possible, but before      July 6, 2007  (title) 
 
For the abstract, there will be a follow-on abstract template that will allow submission, 
resubmission, changes, etc, as well as formal meeting registration.  Hotel registration will 
be via a separate page that will be created by the hotel itself.  Details will follow. 
 
                  The abstract and meeting registration will be due July 18 2007   
 
 
Title and Abstract Guidelines: 
 
Based on preregistration indications, we expect to be able to meet our goal of allowing 
each participant to give an oral presentation of approximately 15-20 minutes duration, 
with a significant amount of time at the end of each talk and each session for discussion.  
 
This is longer than a typical DPS talk, but shorter than an invited review.  We would like 
the titles and abstracts to be crafted accordingly.  We are especially interested in talks that 
cross traditional boundaries.  We want titles and abstracts that are neither overly broad 
nor overly specific.  We are interested in contributions that ask questions and provoke 
discussion.   
 
 
Some specific examples may help to clarify what we are requesting. 
 
Examples of Bad Talk Titles would be: 
“A Complete History of Binaries”   Too broad 
“Observations of 2006 XY123 on one night:  How we reduced the data.”  Too narrow 
 
Examples of Good Talk Titles are: 
“Tidal evolution of binaries”  
“The angular momentum budget of Near Earth Binaries: Clues to formation”   
“The role of collisions in forming binaries” 
“Can binaries result from impacts?” 
 
 
It is our intention to promote as balanced a scientific program as possible.  Because of 
that, the organizers are reserving the right to request participants to fine tune their titles 
and abstracts, if necessary.  We do not expect to use this option frequently, if at all.  We 
hope that adherence to the guidelines above will minimize the need for iteration. 
 
Finally, for those who feel that their contribution is not suitable for an oral presentation, 
there is the option to present a poster.  Please select “poster” on the abstract submission 
form. 
 


